Mr. Edward Watson

Vice President- Sales& Marketing

Eagle Engineering Works Pvt. Ltd

Dear Mr. Watson,

We are pleased to receive the proposal from your company Eagle Engineering Works Pvt. Ltd to work together on our upcoming project of our company Rainbow Engineering Pvt. Ltd. Thank you for showing your interest in selling our New Cutting Machines project.

However, we regret that we are unable to accept your proposal and work together in future on our current project. Although we found your outlined commitments and services of high quality but we are running through a contract of three years with Jamco Engineering Pvt. Ltd. Hence, based on our commitment, we have already assigned this project to Jamco Engineering Pvt. Ltd. We would like to initiate the possibilities of new projects to work with your company in future.

Thank you for your work proposal and we do appreciate the interest of Eagle Engineering Works to work with us.

All the best for future!

Yours Sincerely,

Emma Hudson

